
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

 

July 7, 2022 

 

Kathleen Shanley 

Manager – Transmission Siting 

Eversource Energy 

P.O. Box 270 

Hartford, CT  06141 

kathleen.shanley@eversource.com 

 

 RE: LIFE-CYCLE 2022 - Connecticut Siting Council Investigation into Life-Cycle Costs of Electric 

Transmission Lines.   

 

Dear Ms. Shanley: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your request for an extension of time to respond to 

interrogatories for the above-referenced proceeding dated July 7, 2022. 

 

Pursuant to Section 16-50j-22a of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, the Council hereby grants 

the request for an extension of time to July 29, 2022. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

C: Robert P. Clarke  (Robert.Clarke@eversource.com) 

 Andrew Lord (Andrew.Lord@eversource.com)  
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From: Shanley, Kathleen M <kathleen.shanley@eversource.com>  

Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 3:34 PM 

To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 

Cc: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov>; Lord, Andrew <andrew.lord@eversource.com>; 

Clarke, Robert P <robert.clarke@eversource.com> 

Subject: Life Cycle Cost Analysis Interrogatories: Request for Extension 

 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Attorney Bachman, 

  

Good afternoon.   

  

On behalf of the Connecticut Light & Power Company doing business as Eversource Energy, I respectfully 

request an additional extension of time, to July 15, 2022, for Eversource to complete its responses to the 

interrogatories posed by the Council in its May 16, 2022 letter.  The additional time is necessary to provide 

sufficent information to address issues raised in the interrogatories. 

  

Thank you for your consideration, 

Kate 

  

Kathleen M. Shanley │ Manager - Transmission Siting │ kathleen.shanley@eversource.com │ Direct: (860) 728-4527  

 

This electronic message contains information from Eversource Energy or its affiliates that may be 

confidential, proprietary or otherwise protected from disclosure. The information is intended to be 

used solely by the recipient(s) named. Any views or opinions expressed in this message are not 

necessarily those of Eversource Energy or its affiliates. Any disclosure, copying or distribution of 

this message or the taking of any action based on its contents, other than by the intended recipient 

for its intended purpose, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 

notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system. Email transmission cannot be 

guaranteed to be error-free or secure or free from viruses, and Eversource Energy disclaims all 

liability for any resulting damage, errors, or omissions. 
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